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On Monday, September 28, 2020, BOX Exchange LLC (“BOX”) will initiate its business 

continuity plan and move, on a temporary basis, to fully electronic trading.  

All-electronic trading will begin with Monday’s market open. The decision to temporarily close the 

BOX Trading Floor in Chicago represents a precautionary step to protect the health and well-being 

of the BOX Trading Floor community.   

Contact 

 

Please review the information provided herein. If you have any questions regarding this 

information, please contact BOX Regulation at BOXMRC@BOXregulation.com.  
 
 

 

TO: BOX Options Participants 

FROM: BOX Regulation 

SUBJECT: BOX Business Continuity Planning – Trading Floor Closure 

DATE: September 27, 2020 
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